
Jordan Glass 

 

While I live on the east coast, I am a visitor to our beautiful northwest and urge you to make mandatory and
permanent the terms of the present MOU (see:
ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Cruise-ship-memorandum-of-agreement-MOU),
and to do everything within your power to protect all waterways used by cruise ships and other water vessels.

Due to centuries of abuse by all of us, myself included (even though I make many conscious efforts to
minimize my destructive footprint), there is no satisfactory standards floor by which to abide, nor protective
ceiling which can be satisfactorily achieved, so we must press for whatever protections are possible at every
turn.

Please accept this and other such ecologically-minded comments with the most serious consideration.

Thank you for your time.


